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The Rev. Canon Darrow Louis 
Kanakanui Aiona Scholarship 

 
1. In July of 2013 the Bishop’s Committee of St. 

John's By-the-Sea Episcopal Church created The 
Rev. Canon Darrow Louis Kanakanui Aiona 
Scholarship Fund with monies donated in Father 
Darrow’s memory and the contents of the 
church’s education fund.  The Fund continues to 
be supported by donations from friends of 
Father Darrow and of St. John’s By-the-Sea. 

2. The purpose of the scholarship is to recognize 
service and encourage academic achievement 
with a modest financial award. 

3. The scholarship is open to members of the St. 
John’s `ohana who are enrolled in a degree 
program at an institute of higher learning. 

4. Preference will be given to young men and 
women who have actively served the church.  

5. Interested parties should contact the Scholarship 
Committee of St. John’s By-the-Sea by June 
30th of a given year. 

6. Scholarships will be awarded each August for 
the coming academic year. 

 
 

Please call St. John’s By-the-Sea at 239-7198 
Or write vfay1960@mac.com 
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